Cairo University
Faculty of Science 8/11/2016
Dean’s Office

Thanks and Appreciation
For Prof. Dr. Sultana N. Nahar

It is my pleasure to present to you my thanks and my
sincere appreciation for the gift to our college honored
and I would also like to express my sincere thanks to you

and appreciate your continued good progress and more

tender.
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